
29th Annual UConn Hockey 
Golf Outing 

 
Dear Friend of UConn Hockey: 
 
I am excited to host the 29th Annual UConn Hockey Golf Outing. This year we will be hosting the 
event at Wampanoag Country Club in West Hartford, Connecticut. The tournament will be 
played on Monday, June 25, 2018. 
 
Wampanoag Country Club was founded in 1924 and has hosted more than 20 major 
championships and is still a preferred site for championship tournaments. Designed by famed 
course designer Donald Ross, the course is designed using the existing natural landscaping to 
challenge golfers of all skill levels. 
 
This annual event has been a great fundraiser for the UConn men’s hockey team for almost 30 
years. Proceeds from the event will be deposited in the UConn men’s hockey team fund at the 
UConn Foundation, Inc. The team has finished another great season in the Hockey East 
conference, the most competitive in collegiate hockey, and would not be able to compete on 
such a level without your support. 
 
I welcome you to invite your employees, clients, and family to join us this year with the 
confidence that it will be a memorable day. The golf outing will again be a four-person scramble. 
Registration begins at 7:30 am with a 9:30 am shotgun start. There are a number of contest holes 
such as longest drive and closest to the pin. The tournament will be followed by a lunch and 
social hour featuring a variety of awards and silent auction items. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you on June 25th at Wampanoag Country Club. 
 
Thank you and Go Huskies! 
 
Michael Cavanaugh 
Head Coach 
 
 
Your gift will be received by The University of Connecticut Foundation, Inc., a Connecticut non-profit and a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization that exclusively benefits 

UConn. All contributions are subject to certain administrative fees that support Foundation operating expenses and other priorities determined by the University unit 

receiving the gift. Donors have the right to request that gifts remain anonymous, including no public disclosure in the annual list of donors provided to the state of 
Connecticut under state law. You may contact us or obtain a copy of our financial report at 2390 Alumni Drive, U-3206, Storrs, CT 06269, 800-269-9965, or 

www.foundation.uconn.edu. The Foundation is registered to solicit charitable contributions with the appropriate governing authorities in all states requiring registration. 

REGISTRATION WITH A STATE AGENCY DOES NOT CONSTITUTE OR IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY 

THE STATE.  

Residents of the following states may obtain information as indicated: CA: Official registration and financial information can be obtained from the Attorney General's 

Web site at http://caag.state.ca.us/charities/. Registration does not imply endorsement. MD: A copy of the current financial statement is available on request. 

Documents and information submitted under the MD Charitable Solicitations Act are available, for the cost of copies and postage, from the Secretary of State, State 

House, Annapolis MD 21401, 1-410-974-5534 (1-800-825-4510 in MD). NJ: INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL CONCERNING THIS 
CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRIBUTION RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY DURING THE LAST REPORTING PERIOD 

THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY 

BY CALLING (973) 504-6215 AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT www.nj.gov/oag/ca/ocp/charities.htm.  REGISTRATION WITH THE ATTORNEY 
GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT.  NY: NY residents may obtain a copy of our annual report by writing to the Office of the Attorney General, 

Department of Law, Charities Bureau, 120 Broadway, New York NY 10271. OR: Registration in no way constitutes or implies any endorsement, sanction or 

approval of this solicitation, its purposes, the manner in which it is conducted or the person or organization conducting it by the Oregon Attorney General. WA: This 
organization is currently registered with the WA Secretary of State as required by law. Registration number: 24291. Obtain additional financial disclosure information 

by contacting the Secretary at 1-800-332-4483. WV: WV residents may obtain a summary of the registration and financial documents from the Secretary of State, State 
Capitol, Charleston, WV 25305. Registration does not imply endorsement. 

 

http://www.foundation.uconn.edu/
http://caag.state.ca.us/charities/
http://www.nj.gov/oag/ca/ocp/charities.htm


29th Annual UConn Hockey 
Golf Outing 

Monday, June 25, 2018 
 

Online Registration is Appreciated! 
Deadline of Wednesday, June 20, 2018 

s.uconn.edu/menshockey  
 

Proceeds to Benefit the UConn Men’s Hockey Team, UConn Foundation Account #21046 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Golfer One Golfer Two 
Name:  _______________________________ Name:  _______________________________ 
Address:  _____________________________ Address:  ______________________________ 
City, State Zip:  _________________________ City, State Zip:  __________________________ 
Email Address:  ________________________ Email Address:  _________________________ 
 

Golfer Three Golfer Four 
Name:  _______________________________ Name:  _______________________________ 
Address:  _____________________________ Address:  ______________________________ 
City, State Zip:  _________________________ City, State Zip:  __________________________ 
Email Address:  ________________________ Email Address:  ________________________ 
 
 

If you cannot register and pay online at s.uconn.edu/menshockey, checks can be made 
payable to “UConn Foundation” and sent to: 

 
 

UConn Hockey, 2111 Hillside Road, Unit 1078, Storrs, CT 06269 

Wampanoag Country Club 

60 Wampanoag Drive 

West Hartford, CT 06117 

860.236.1691 

7:30am  Registration Opens 

8:00am  Breakfast 

9:30am  Shotgun Start 

2:30pm  Lunch & Social Hour  

Interested in Attending? 

The cost per golfer is $200 ($20 may be eligible for deduction for federal income tax purposes). 

The cost per recent graduate (within last 2 years) is $125 
(no portion of this payment may be deducted as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes). 
 

If you do not wish to golf, you can still attend the social hour, the cost of which is $20.  
(no portion of this payment may be deducted as a charitable  contribution for federal income tax purposes) 
 

The following sponsorships are available for those who are interested: 

 Lunch - $4,500 ($3,780 may be eligible for deduction as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes). Includes a 
foursome, recognition in all event media, and custom sign for lunch. 

 Cart - $3,500 ($2,780 may be eligible for deduction as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes). Includes a 
foursome, recognition in all event day media, and custom sign for all carts. 

 Breakfast - $3,000 ($2,280 may be eligible for deduction as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes). Includes a 
foursome, recognition in all event day media, and custom sign for breakfast. 

 Hole - $200 ($200 may be eligible for federal income tax purposes). Includes a custom tee sign on course. 
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